
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 
 
1 October 2024 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

UPDATE ON PROPOSED ORGANIC WASTE TRANSFER FACILITY AT 109A CHURCH 
STREET, LIDCOMBE 

I am writing to you as Council records indicate that you have previously provided a 
submission on the previous development application for the proposal.  

Following the withdrawal of the previous development application for this site earlier this year, 
the purpose of this letter is to advise that a new development application has been lodged 
with Council for the proposed organic waste transfer station at 109A Church Street, 
Lidcombe.  

Council is undertaking an initial review of the application and will provide further details on 
the application in the near future.  

If you require any further information, please contact Council’s Customer Service on (02) 
8757 9000. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Daniel Cavallo 
DIRECTOR ENVIRONMENT AND PLANNING  


